
Dartmouth  Fire  Department
announces  passing  of  former
Firefighter Ralph Costa
“It is with deep regret that we announce the passing of former
Firefighter  Ralph  Costa  who  served  the  District  from
1969-1980.

Ralph  was  known  by  many  of  his  fellow  firefighters  as  a
workhorse around a fire scene always willing to go to the roof
with his axe in hand. Around the station Ralph was always
quick with a joke laughing along the way.

Please keep his family in your thoughts and prayers. Services
will be Thursday 10/6, 4-7pm @ Dartmouth Funeral Home.” -
Dartmouth Fire District 1.
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